
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
COMMENT

SHALER TOWNSHIP
OF

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA

Shaler Township is applying for
a  PENNVEST  loan  for  the
sanitary  sewer  manhole  to
manhole  lining,  removal  of
existing lampholes, installation
of  new  manholes,
rehabilitation  of  existing
manholes,  and  point  repairs
throughout the Township. The
proposed  project  will  have
minimal impact on Township
sewer fees. Shaler Township is
soliciting  comments  for  this
project to be considered for a
categorical  exclusion  (CE)  of
uniform environmental review
(UER).  The  PENNVEST  loan
requires Shaler to conduct an
environmental  review  that
generally  conforms  to  the
requirements in the National
Environmental  Policy  Act
(NEPA).  The  supporting
documents  for  the
environmental  review
categorical  exclusion request
are available for review at the
Municipal  Building  –  300
Wetzel  Road,  Glenshaw,  PA
15116  –  Monday  through
Friday  8:00  AM  to  4:30
PM. Comments on the draft
plan must be filed in writing to
the  attention  of  Christopher
Lovato, Township Manager, no
later than 30 days after  the
publication  of  this  formal
notice. Comments should be
clearly  marked  PENNVEST
Categorical  Exclusion
Comments and either mailed
or hand delivered to Township
Building, at the address listed
above.

Christopher Lovato
Township Manager


